
            STROUD BOOK FESTIVAL 2023 

                    AMBER CLASS  

                Friday 10h November 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are again taking part in Stroud Book Festival which will include a visit to the Subrooms to listen 

to an author speak about their books and a virtual visit in school. 

 

Amber Class will hear Tom Percival talk about his series of books: -Big Bright Feelings 

And a virtual visit from Ken Wilson-Max with his book Eco Girl  

 

Tickets cost £5 per child, please sign and return the slip below and make payment either via 

ParentPay or cash in a named envelope to the school office. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

STROUD BOOK FESTIVAL -Amber – Friday 10th November 

 

CHILD’S NAME……………………………………………………        CLASS…………………………………….. 

 

I have paid £5 on ParentPay 

 

I have paid £5 cash to the school office in a named envelope 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………….. 


